
Motion:  The Hunt Club Community Association recognizes the need to 
increase density on existing streets.  It is needed to improve energy 
efficiency, to preserve farmland and to house an increasing population.  The 
Hunt Club Community Association opposes the recommendations of the 
Ontario Housing Affordability Task Force but supports Ottawa’s New 
Official Plan

Argument

I have to tell my neighbours.  The Housing Affordability Task Force would 
take away their rights as property owners but they don’t know anything 
about it.  I have lived in my house for 36 years and I know my neighbours.  I 
have to tell them.  I have drawn up a flyer, I could pass out door-to-door but 
I need the support of the Community Association.

Peter Brimacombe
President, Hunt Club Community Association

2nd Motion:  To spend $200 for printing the door-to-door flyers about the 
Housing Affordability Task Force.


